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LONG DISTANCE COMMITTEE 

The Safety Committee had a meeting to review three National Championship Events with the 
directors by looking at the following overview items: 

- Course description 
- Plan to account for participants during the event 
- Medical evacuation plan 
- Communications plan 
- Review of cancellation/postponement plans prior to as well as during the event 
- Water testing 

Discussed sanction guidelines  

 

OPEN WATER COMMITTEE 

Held a meeting last week using the webinar set-up to practice using it before inviting guests.  
Discussed the safety webinars, safety guidelines, insurance fee rebate program, officials’ 
guidelines & education and clinic grants. 

 

OFFICIALS COMMITTEE 

Forwarded the Officials Committee liaison guidelines to the President.  Discussed the need to 
provide any reimbursements for the Officials Committee liaison to the NC meets in the 
Committee budget. 


